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28 October 2013, Banning, California 
 
The Science Experience Presents Moon Matter 
 
The Science Experience is presenting lunar material brought back from the moon in the 
early 1970s to various schools in the Inland Empire.  Bill Souder, our Director of 
Engineering, is a certified lunar materials handler having completed a certification course 
at the NASA/JPL center in Pasadena. 

 
Over 3,000 students and their teachers have had the opportunity to see these invaluable 
artifacts.  Mr. Souder, an amateur astronomer for over 50 years, uses samples of similar 
Earth materials to explain the origins of the various samples and how similar materials 
from Earth compare to the lunar materials. 

 
The Science Experience is a 501c3 nonprofit dedicated to improving Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) learning opportunities in the Inland Empire.  
Donations in support of the science center may be made on our website or by mail. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Henri V. De Roule  
(951) 392-7796 
or at info@TheScienceExperience.org.  


